
Gibson, Deborah 

Subiect: FW: Request for verification of your mailing address 

From: Judy D'Angelo [mailto;j udydangetore@gmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, June 30, 2015 1:54 PM 
To: Gibson, Deborah 
Subject: Re: Request for verification of your mailing address 

Ms. Gibson, Thank you again for your follow up on our mail delivery problem. 
There is no mail delivery to our 25 Eagle Creek address. We receive our mail 
at our Post Office Box 3267, Ketchum, Idaho 83340. When we are not in Ketchum 
our mail is forwarded to our home at 2408 The Strand, Manhattan Beach, Calif. 
90266. We have no idea why the Post Office had been returning mail sent to 
our Post Office Box. We were totally unaware of this situation. 
Please use our Post Office Box 3267 and/or my email: jud}•dangelore@gmail.com 
for any past or future correspondence. For a quicker response call my cell phone. 
I would also appreciate you adding this address/email to the Service List for the Big 
Wood and Little Wood Delivery Calls. 
Should any one contact you in an effort to reach us please do not hesitate to 
provide them with our contact information. 
Thank you again for your efforts. They are very much appreciated 

Cordially, 

Judy D·Angelo 
Licensed Broker 
J udyDangeloRE@gmail.com 

{310) 429-6478 
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